Memorandum

To: Charlotte Mecklenburg Planning Commission
From:  The Fourth Ward Square Associates, LP

By Tom G. Thornburg, General Partner

Date: January 5, 2007

Re: Petition No. 2006-156

The following information is submitted in support of the above referenced petition:

1, List of adjacent property owners and interested neighborhood groups contacted: See Attached

List

2, Manner contacted: Letter dated August XX, 2995, Attached.
\

3. Date, time and location of meetings: Attached List

3.Roster ot those attending: Attached Sign in Sheet.

4. Summary of issues discussed: Reviewed the site plan and 3D site model, reviewed elevations
reviewed schedule for construction, discussed positive effect on neighborhood. Discussed the
technical nature of the change to permit the building height as finally

5. Petition will be amended to reduce height of Building One to 135 feet. All comments were
positive.
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